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Dear Parents / Carers 
 
We are writing to inform you of the schools plans to celebrate the Coronation of King Charles 
III.  Such a momentous historic occasion for Country and Monarch is an opportunity to 
celebrate our school, community and country. 
 
On Friday 5th May 2023, students will be invited to attend school in Non-Uniform.  As the 
theme of the King’s Coronation is Community Inclusion, we would like to invite staff and 
students to attend in their cultural dress if they would like to.  A charity donation of £1 will be 
collected during tutor time. 
 
In the afternoon, students will spend time in tutor groups ‘making a memory’ for our Time 
Capsule, enjoying refreshments and spending time together.  Students will also have the 
opportunity to visit the Tennis Courts that will have a number of Charity Stalls costed at 10p 
a go with the chance to win prizes.  We will also have the famous ‘Student Support Sweetie 
Stall’. 
 
Any money raised will go to our three chosen Charities: 
 

• Myton Hospice 

• Dementia UK 

• Mary’s Meals 
 
The Canteen will be open as usual for break ad lunch and they are putting on a special 
‘Coronation Menu’. 
 
We are also very excited as we will be announcing our Head boy and Head girl 2023-24, on 
this day. 
 
As you can see, there is lots for students to get involved with so please do discuss this with 
your son/daughter and we hope that everyone will have a lovely day! 
 
If you have any questions or would like to get in touch please do so using my email address 
carmel.keane@cncs.school  and look out for all the updates on our social media platforms! 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Carmel Keane         Emma O’Connor 
Head of Catholic Life and Teacher of Religious Education  Headteacher 

 

mailto:admin@cncs.school
http://www.cncs.school/
mailto:carmel.keane@cncs.school

